
 
 
 

Faculty Senate President’s Report  
February 09, 2021 

1.  Curriculum Approvals 
 

 

2.  Shared Governance Summit 
The first meeting will take place on Zoom, ​Friday, February 12 from 10-11:30; the 
topic will be WOU: Salem.​ Sue Monahan and Michael Smith will both be 
presenting. ASL Interpreting and Live Captioning will be provided.  
 
 

 

P10598 Chemistry, B.S. - Forensic Chemistry 
Concentration (Concentration) 

Concentration 
(modify) 

Approved 

P10599 Chemistry, B.S. - Medicinal Chemistry 
and Pharmacology Concentration 
(Concentration) 

Concentration 
(modify) 

Approved 

P10610 Forensic Science Minor, Natural Science 
Majors (Minor) 

Minor (modify) Approved 

P10611 Forensic Science Minor, Non-Chemistry 
Majors (Minor) 

Minor (modify) Approved 

C10578 HST 493 Women in Oregon History Add to General 
Education 

Approved 

C10579 HST 481 American Voices: 
Autobiography, Biography and Memoir 
in American History 

Add to General 
Education 
 
Integrating Knowledge 
(Citizenship, Social 
Responsibility, & Global 
Awareness) 

Approved 

C10640 CH 320L Introduction to Forensic 
Science Lab 

New Approved 

C10642 CH 320 Introduction to Forensic Science Modify: Coreq Approved 

C13697 HST 481 American Voices: 
Autobiography, Biography and Memoir 
in American History 

Add to General 
Education 

Approved 



 
 
Submitting questions via ​this Google Form​ are due no later than ​5:00 pm on 
Monday, February 08th​. ​We have extended the deadline to invite more questions 
from faculty, staff, and students.  
 
Have ideas about future topics for these shared governance summits? Great! Please 
email me at ​fspresident@wou.edu​; we will privilege topics that have intersectional 
value to our campus groups (students, faculty, and staff).  

3. Cool Things to Share with the BOT 
 
Thank you to everyone who shared the amazing above and beyond work that you’re 
doing for students and the WOU community. I’m so excited to share these stories 
with the BOT.  

4. Upcoming Info Item: FERPA and LMS Concerns 
 
FSEC has heard from faculty questions and concerns about how our FERPA 
guidelines impact the ways we can (and can’t) add students to Moodle/Canvas. 
We’re all concerned about student success and access, so FSEC has invited Amy 
Clark and Michael Reis to give an informational presentation on ​February 23rd​. 
Please consider what questions and concerns faculty from your academic units 
might have. 

5. Get Ready for Nominations! 
 
March is the beginning of our season of nominations for open Faculty Senate 
leadership positions. Our Past President, Kristin Latham-Scott, will be requesting 
volunteers for the nominating committee in ​our first March meeting​. Senators: 
Please start thinking about whether you would like to serve on this (very 
short-term) committee. 

 

https://forms.gle/sAv6eyUGUagh3Vb28
mailto:fspresident@wou.edu

